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Ashton, Kerryann

= ==
From: John Gaunt <JGaunt@john-gaunt.co.uk>
Sent: 21 June 2017 16:59
To: Ashton, Kerryann
Cc: Licensing Mailbox
Subject: Re: Premier Inn and Beefeater, London Road, Buckingham, MK18 1SH
Kerryann

Good afternoon.

If it will lead to the withdrawal of the residential representations we are willing to amend our application to show
the terminal hour for licensable activities for non-residents of 23.00, which all — except the one in support of us -
seem to want.

I do not have the file in front of me.

| am not sure that we have their email addresses. Do you wish to communicate this to them or if we can have those
addresses, | will do so?

The form of the licence application follows our standard, for developments such as this and is the national ‘norm’ for
Whitbread. However, | am now told that the above formed part of the planning submission/application and so we
are prepared to follow that.

Please let me know how you wish to proceed. Thanks.

John Gaunt
07860 490604

From: John Gaunt <lGaunt@john-gaunt.co.uk>

Date: Monday, 19 June 2017 at 09:36

To: Kerryann Ashton <KAshton@aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk>

Cc: "'licensing@aylesburyvaledc. uk™ <Licensing@aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Premier Inn and Beefeater, London Road, Buckingham, MK18 1SH

Kerryann
I am due to review this with clients later today.
Can you confirm no more reps and that EHO is compromised please? Thanks.

John

From: John Gaunt

Sent: 15 June 2017 18:58

To: Ashton, Kerryann

Cc: Licensing Mailbox

Subject: Re: Premier Inn and Beefeater, London Road, Buckingham, MK18 1SH

Kerryann

Thanks for this.



